
 

 

 

 

25th June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I hope you and your family are keeping safe and well. 

 

Firstly, I would like to sincerely thank you for supporting your daughter over the last 14 weeks 

as I have no doubt it has been difficult and challenging for all families.  We are so sad that our 

Year 12 pupils did not get a chance to complete their GCSE exams or finish their 5th Year in 

St Mary’s. 

 

The GCSE results will be published on Thursday 20th August and at this stage we hope to be 

able to hand out the results to all our pupils at school.  Those girls who wish to remain in St 

Mary’s to complete A’ Levels will also be able to register for Post 16 studies after receiving 

their results. 

 

Can I please remind those girls who wish to complete their studies in SRC to ensure they have 

completed the relevant application form available on their website. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our Year 12 pupils for their efforts and hard 

work over the last 5 years in St Mary’s.  They are a credit to you, their parents, and we as a 

staff are very proud of the girls, they deserve ongoing success whatever they choose to do.  We 

look forward to welcoming many of the girls back to St Mary’s for Post 16 studies. 

 

I will be writing to you again during the week beginning Monday 3rd August to provide you 

with greater details about how your daughter can collect her GCSE results and also with 

information about our return to school in September. 

 

In the meantime, can I wish you and your family a lovely summer break and we look forward 

to seeing you on 20th August. 

Best wishes and stay safe. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss D Crawley 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 


